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As a retail forex trader, I can assure you that if the leverage is changed to 10: 1, I will be moving my account to a
forex broker who operates outside of the CFTC. I believe that I am not alone.

In my opinion, the retail forex industry in the USA will be destroyed by the proposed changes.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.orq/take-action/.


